Meetings held at Gallery 86 Located at 86 West Main Street, Uniontown PA 15401

Meeting Agenda

- Welcome guest and any new members
- Reading and approval of the minutes
- Instead of a guest speaker we will be discussing 2019 Calendar/Short, Mid, and Long term Goals for the UAC.
- Pete treasurers report and Gift Shop Report and Rate schedule discuss.
- Jessica Committee reports and full update on CGC
- Question/Answer secession.

Presidents Report

UAC.

I hope everyone had a wonderful holiday with their friends and family. I am looking forward to start fresh in 2019 rejuvenated and renewed!!

I want to personally thank everyone for your thoughts and prayers my surgery went well. I also want to thank Jess for stepping in for me she did a great job.

The doors at Gallery 86 are open please stop by with your friends and family our hours are Monday-Saturday 12:30-5:30. We are still accepting art and volunteers talk to me or Pete for more information.

This meeting we will be discussing a lot!!! Please come to be included in our brainstorming/planning session!! Let your voice be heard. We are looking for your input and suggestions on events. We want everyone to feel included and apart of this club. If you want to be plugged in and don't know how please talk to me any time!!! We are always looking for help.

Presidents Report Continued...

We also have great resources for you to stay connected and up to date. Emil and monthly newsletters that are detailed and tell you everything that's happening or has happened. Along with a great web site that now has an activity page with all upcoming actives and events. We are on Facebook with a public page and also a private members only page if you are not on this page let me know I'll add you asap!! For those of you who are really tech savvy we also have a twitter and Instagram!! Wow look at us go. Last but not least we will have an information table in Gallery 86 with a 2019 updated calendar, flyers and more so everyone has an outlet to all the possible information they could ever need!!!! If there is an outlet we haven't covered please let me know I'm open for all suggestions.

We are giving our 110% to help everyone stay connected and know they have a voice!!! Speaking of your voices Reminder anyone is allowed to bring up new business at a meeting!! The BOD does not make all the decisions we are simply advisors to facilitate the direction you want your club to go!!! To talk to the BOD or be added to the agenda for a specific need simply send me an email and I'll add you to the agenda. Please send it to me by the first week of the month so it makes it on that month's newsletter. Simple!!

I am honored and lucky to be your President and can't wait to see what we accomplish in 2019!!

Old Business:

- Vote on name of the UAC/Gallery
- After our work days we set up the UAC Gift Shop on Monday-Tuesday 12th and 13th.
- No meeting in December. We will meet in January on the 15th weather pending if schools cancel we will reschedule.
- We have been approved to work on the dancing mural at storey square and will form a committee.
- Membership Cards were mailed please fill one out and return to the UAC ASAP.

New Business:

- Kelli will continue with her craft and sips January 19th is her next art club function.
- Art at the Monongahela with Touchstone Saturday October 20th was a success. UAC was Paid \$200.00 for participating.
- The Old Gallatin Bank Building is closing. Our art has been removed by Jess and Joe.
- We will now have an artist of the month at Gallery 86. If you would like to be featured in our window contact Joe.
- If anyone is interested in joining our gift shop new rates have been approved by the BOD contact Pete. When you display in the gift shop we are requesting a Bio on an 8 by10 paper please include your picture.
- Brain Storming Session for 2019 calendar.

Looking Forward:

- Kelli's Craft and Sip January 19th.
- Kelli's Craft and Sip February 16th
- Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday February 19th.

Reminders:

- Dues Reminder, Last Chance!!!!
- Please turn in or fill out a survey card ASAP
- Listen for the UAC on WMBS this month.
- Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet presence.
- Please take Flyers for all events and consider joining our flyer committee to help distribute flyers.

Board of Directors:

Elected Officers:
President: Stephanie McClain
Vice President: Jessica Lotman
Treasurer: Pete Pasqua
Recording Secretary: Karen Zueger

Corresponding Secretary: Name Zueger
Corresponding Secretary: Denise Stepanik

Elected Directors:
Joe Borytsky
Patty Thorpe-Clutter
Wendy Pennington
Martin Zueger